From: april.johnson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of April Johnson

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:23:46 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

I am an Oregon voter and parent of two young children in Portland Public Schools. It is long overdue that we fully
fund schools. HB 2019 is a good start. Our student to teacher ratios are too high and they don't have enough
resources. Please pass HB 2019 and invest in the education of our students and the future of Oregon.

Sincerely,
April Johnson
6607 NE Going St Portland, OR 97218-3141
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